
Susanville Southeast Gateway Project  
Lead Agency: City of Susanville 

Project Description 

The City of Susanville is 
actively working on the 
Southeast Susanville 
Gateway project, which 
aims to enhance the area 
by widening the existing 
road shoulders, installing 
new ADA-compliant curb, 
gutter, and sidewalks, and 
replacing standard 'cobra 
head' streetlights with 
decorative safety lighting 
where possible. The project also includes the construction of a pedestrian safety rail on the existing 
bridge over the drainage ditch and the addition of landscaping features, such as benches, trash 
receptacles, and bicycle racks. If funding permits, a gateway monument sign will also be added. Ongoing 
coordination between the Southeast Susanville Gateway project and complete streets projects will 
ensure the development of a cohesive and uniform main street corridor. The Gateway District begins at 
the southern end of town on Riverside Drive and extends to Fair Grounds Road. This area is home to 

newer commercial shopping centers, restaurants, and 
hotels. 

Current Project Status 

•   Construction – currently underway 

Funding Sources 

 

 

Upcoming Activities 

•   Completion expected – FY 2024/25  

 

Local Match $50,000 
STIP/State Funds $2,277,000 

Source:  State Route 36 Complete Street and Safe Mobility Report, 2020 
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